From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: "Dick Weir"

Subject: your comments in case 2017-00483 - Kentucky Utilities environmental surcharge

Date: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 9:45:00 AM

Dear Mr. Weir:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. to update its environmental compliance plan and associated surcharge.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2018-00017. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx? case=2017-00483.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

RECEIVED

By Kentucky PSC at 10:26 am, May 09, 2018

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications Kentucky Public Service Commission 502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard) 502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

From: Dick Weir [

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 5:27 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> **Subject:** Case Related Question Case No. 2017-00483

There has been considerable deregulation of environmental regulations since the 2016 filing I think you should reevaluate the quote and charges to the customers to reflect that. Then let the people know how much this administration has helped them.

*Honorable Allyson K Sturgeon Senior Corporate Attorney LG&E and KU Energy LLC 220 West Main Street Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202

*Honorable Kendrick R Riggs Attorney at Law Stoll Keenon Ogden, PLLC 2000 PNC Plaza 500 W Jefferson Street Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202-2828

*Rick E Lovekamp Manager - Regulatory Affairs LG&E and KU Energy LLC 220 West Main Street Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202

*Robert Conroy LG&E and KU Energy LLC 220 West Main Street Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202

*Kentucky Utilities Company 220 W. Main Street P. O. Box 32010 Louisville, KY 40232-2010